
GURUCHARAN COLLEGE :: SILCHAR 

NOTIFICATION 

Date: 20/02/2025 

This is for the information of all the students of Gurucharan College that the Unit Test 

of TDC (CBCS) and FYUG Even Semester Course will be held in the 2 week of March, 

2025. Students are directed to contact the HOD(S/Course Coordinator(s) of the concerned 

department(s) for the Unit Test syllabus and routine. 

All the students must appear in the Unit Test compulsorily failing which they will not be 
allowcd to appear in the End Semester Exanm. 

(Dr. L. Joy Chandra Singha) 
Exam i/c, G.C. College, Silchar 

Further, students who failed in the previous Even Semester Unit Test are also advised to 
appear in the Unit Test as an arrear papcr. 

(Dr. Bibhas Deb) 
Principal, G.C. College, Silchar 

Princípal 
G.C.College, Silchas 
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